S45

From: noreply@ecq.qgld.gov.au

To: LG CC Submissions

Subject: (56647) Livingstone Shire Council and Rockhampton Regional Council - External Boundary Review - Ben
Fishlock

Date: Wednesday, 22 June 2022 7:20:14 PM

Online submission for Livingstone Shire Council and Rockhampton Regional Council
- External Boundary Review from Ben Fishlock

Submission Details

Name: Ben Fishlock
Privacy preferences: Publishing your submission and your name

Submission text: At the end of the day it is a very simple situation to solve. These 3
suburbs belong to LSC and to have that changed, proper financial incentive needs to be put
forward by the RRC. Everyone who has purchased in these 3 suburbs post 2014 was fully
aware of the Council in which they belonged. Anyone who purchased prior may have been
against the de-amalgamation, but were fairly out-voted. It can't be expected for the rates
payers of LSC to wear the cost of the RRC claiming suburbs and income. Those living in
Glenlee, Glendale and Rockyview may wish to pay less for rates, they would be silly not
to, however this does not make their opinion any more valuable than that of others in the
LSC. It 1s part of the LSC and the RRC needs to make an acceptable financial offer for any
change to be considered. If it is as important to the RRC as they have stated, that shouldn't
be such a ridiculous notion to entertain. Until such an offer is put forward I refuse to agree
to the changes, though I can understand much of their argument as well.
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